
 

Everyone has unalienable rights. Use them! 

This is what we are currently up against... 

H.R. 8 – The so-called “universal background check bill  would criminalize private gun transfers, put 

roadblocks in the way of someone who needs a gun in an emergency situation, and is unenforceable 

without a national gun registry. 

H.R. 1446 – A bill that would give this administration the ability to grind the instant background check 

system (NICS) almost to a complete halt, could force you to file a special petition with the FBI before 

you’re allowed to buy a gun, and will ultimately transform your Second Amendment “right” into a 

“privilege”. 

H.R. 127 – The bill that would force you, your spouse, and your family and closest friends to undergo a 

government psychological exam before the government decides whether you are allowed to own a gun. 

H.R. 1005 – A bill that would allow the government to retain your gun purchase records for a full 90 

days, and open the door to permanent national gun registration. 

H.R. 130 – Legislation that would require you to keep your guns unloaded and locked up so they are 

useless for self-defense. 

H.R. 2814 and S. 1338 - Bills to repeal the Protection of Lawful Commerce in Arms Act, and provide for 

the discoverability of gun trace information in civil proceedings – thereby exposing gun manufacturers 

and gun stores to crippling, billionaire-funded lawsuits that will drive most of them out of business. 

PLUS... 

- Plans to ban millions of sem-automatic firearms and every magazine that can hold more than ten 

rounds. 

- Plans for nationwide gun confiscations that would force tens of millions of gun owners to hand their 

firearms over to the federal government. 

- Plans to ban online ammo sales – making it even harder to purchase ammunition during this national 

shortage. 


